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of the conceptual framework that has 

guided curriculum review. One of the core 

values that it articulates is increasing 

experiential learning, linking research and 

practice. As part of the curriculum review, 



connections across the curriculum. It would 

enable students to engage in depth with the 

material. We have had discussions with the 

School of Business that offers its MBA 

program in a modular format. The modular 

approach forms the basis of the 

recommendations that will be presented by 

the curriculum committee to faculty for 

discussion at the next faculty meeting in 

March 2015. It is our intention to implement 

a new mode of delivery of the MPA 

program for the new cohort 2016-2017. 

 

  


